
October 4th, 2024

Via Email ONLY

TaShaunda Shumpert
R.J.B. Properties, Inc.
3357 S. Justine Street
Chicago, IL 60608
E-mail: tashaunda@rib-properties.com

RE: RESPONSE TO FOIA REQUEST

Hello,

Thank you for writing Diamond Lake School District 76 with your request for information Pursuant
with 5ILCS140/1 et seq,. This email responds to your Freedom of information Act (FOIA) request
received by our office September 27th, 2024 for:

1. A copy of the most recently entered into contract for custodial/janitorial services for the Diamond
Lake School District #76.

The information requested has been attached to the email. With this response, the District is in
compliance with its obligation under FOIA. If you have any questions, please direct them to my attention.

Sincerely,

Bhavna Sharma-Lewis, Ph.D.
Superintendent


